International Union of Police Associations
Terre Haute Police Officer’s Local 133

September 7', 2023
Re: Endorsement for Mayor of Terre Haute

Candidate Sakbun,

On behalf of the International Union of Police Associations Local 133, we extend our thanks and
appreciation for your commitment to public service and your dedication to making our city a better
place. While our endorsement ultimately went to another candidate, we wanted to take a moment to
express our gratitude for your efforts throughout your campaign.

Your passion for our community’s wellbeing has not gone unnoticed as we share goals of a safe and
prosperous community. As Officers, we respect your driven approach to ensure a safe community and
pursue avenues of advancement of public safety. We understand the challenges of running for public
office and respect your commitment to addressing the needs of our city’s residents.

We believe in the importance of collaboration and unity in serving our community. We are looking
forward to working with the elected Mayor to address the continued needs of Terre Haute. Once again,
thank you for your dedication to our community and we wish you the best in your endeavors.
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